March 28, 1984

NOTE TO: Bi11 Adam, Region III

FROM: Glenda Jackson, License Fee Management Branch, ADM

As we discussed today, Radiation Safety Service, Inc. has not resporded
to my letters of September 22, 1983 and December 21, 1983 for additional
fees to cover the special nuclear material, source material, and service
activities requested in the August 22, 1983 application for a license.
The $190 (3Kz fee has been paid for/*portion of the application dealing
with evaluation of samples. Therefore, only the evaluation portion of
the application should be acted on. The remainder of the application
should be considered as being abandoned for non-payment of fees.

If a cover letter is done explaining this, please call me for concurrence
on the fee portion.

If the entire application is voided due to lack of response to your
deficiency letter, please call me. Thanks.
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